

Boren Property Advisory Council

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation

FROM: Mary Ann Spaun, Russell Farm Supervisor

MEETING: June 13, 2025

SUBJECT:

Consider approval to forego replacing the split rail fence previously located in front of the Chesapeake Building. (Contact: Mary Ann Spaun, Russell Farm Supervisor)

SUMMARY:

Staff is requesting approval to forego replacing the split rail fence previously located in front of the Chesapeake Building. Since its removal, staff have observed improved site flow and a more open, welcoming appearance. As there is no operational or aesthetic necessity to reinstall the fence, staff recommend that it not be replaced at this time.

RECOMMENDATION:

Staff recommends approving as presented.

PRIOR ACTION/INPUT (Council, Boards, Citizens):

N/A

REFERENCE:

N/A

FISCAL IMPACT:

N/A

STAFF CONTACT:

Allison Smith
Deputy Director of Recreation
asmith@burlesontx.com
817-426-9629